Debra Thomeson

From: Gwynne Samuelson <gwynne.samuelson@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 16, 2020 8:35 PM

To: Assembly

Subject: Mask mandate

I do not agree with you implementing a mandate requiring us all to wear masks in Petersburg.

I am immune compromised and therefore, I do all I can to keep myself safe which includes wearing a
mask a lot of the time. That being said, I think most of us have enough common sense to do what it takes
to keep our community safe. If you take a look around, you will see that many of us are already choosing
to wear masks. Please continue to allow our community the freedom of deciding for ourselves, and do not
make this a mandate.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Gwynne Samuelson-Jones



